
From: ActiveTravel PMO <ActiveTravel.PMO@dft.gov.uk>  
Sent: 10 June 2020 11:52 
To: Floodgate, Nikola - GT HTW <Nikola.Floodgate@kent.gov.uk> 
Cc: Ratcliffe, Joseph - GT EPE <Joseph.Ratcliffe@kent.gov.uk>; Read, Tim - GT HTW 
<Tim.Read@kent.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Emergency Active Travel Fund Bid 
 
Dear Nickola, Joseph, Tim, 
 
Thank you very much for sending through Kent’s bid for tranche one of the Emergency Active Travel 
Grant. Whilst we have safely received your submission by email, I have been asked to request that 
you also complete and submit the online proforma. This is to ensure consistency in our process in 
case of audit or foi. Apologies that this is an extra task for you to complete, but it should not take 
long as you can just copy and paste from the pdf version you sent by email. 
 
The online survey is still live at: https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/ActiveTravelFund/. 
 
Many thanks, 
Alex 
 
Alex Beard | Policy Advisor, Cycling and Walking, Department for Transport 
2/14 | 07971145246 |  
From: Nikola.Floodgate@kent.gov.uk [mailto:Nikola.Floodgate@kent.gov.uk]  
Sent: 05 June 2020 16:47 
To: ActiveTravel PMO <ActiveTravel.PMO@dft.gov.uk> 
Cc: Peter Duggan <Peter.Duggan@dft.gov.uk>; Joseph.Ratcliffe@kent.gov.uk; 
Tim.Read@kent.gov.uk 
Subject: Emergency Active Travel Fund Bid 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please find attached Kent County Councils returned submission in relation to the Emergency Active 
Travel Fund.  
 
I have attached our completed pro-forma as requested and also some plans highlighting some of the 
types of schemes we are proposing with the full funding in mind. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you, 
 
Nikola Floodgate | Schemes Planning & Delivery Manager | Highways, 
Transportation & Waste | Kent County Council | Ashford Highway Depot, Henwood 
Industrial Estate, Javelin Way, Ashford, TN24 8AD | Telephone: 03000 416239 | 
Mobile: 07595 090351 | www.kent.gov.uk/highways  

@KentHighways 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 

 


